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NOTICE

It is advised to all students of NGFCET & NGF DC that the use of Mobile phone or any
other audio/ video device is strictly prohibited in the Library premises. The students
are requested to keep the mobile phones in their bags in reading and library room ,
students must ensure that the use of laptop are allowed in the library for study
purposes only.

Note: Mobile phones should not be used for listening to music, watching video or any
other forms of entertainment.

Dr. Sharat Kaushik
(Director- Principal)



